
3/31/04 

 
Hi Mom, 

 

Did you hear that Carol and I are going to Hawaii in 

May? We are flying from Grand Rapids on May 4 and we 

return on the 18th. We will be staying in Maui. 

Carol's son-in-law is a pilot, and his airline was 

offering a 25% discount. We've got the flight, hotel 

and rental car booked. Now I am reading up on Maui. 

 

I am retiring May 1, but I may work for MERS half time 

on contract after we get back from Hawaii. 

 

Amy called last night. She finally accepted an offer 

on her condo in Boulder. She is selling it for $50-60 

thousand more than she paid for it, but the condo in 

Denver she is looking at will cost $190,000. She has 

no health insurance. She says she can get it for a 

little over $300 a month, but apparently it is not a 

high priority. She works in Denver and drives to 

Denver at least once on the weekend to go to 

nightclubs. Doesn't get much sleep on the weekends. 

 

Love, Steve 

 

 


